
 
 
 

 
 
 

LBA MEMBER SPOTLIGHT OF THE MONTH 
 

One of the most valuable benefits of membership in the Lilburn 
Business Association is the opportunity to be our Member Spotlight 
of the Month.  When your business is Spotlighted, you will receive 
the following: 
 

• A pride of place mention in the newsletter for that month 
• The opportunity for a 5-minute mic at the monthly luncheon 
• The opportunity to write a blog post or if you don’t want to 

write it yourself, we will write it for you 
• The opportunity for a short video about you and your 

business 
• Mention throughout the month on our Social Media 
 

If you are interested in being a Member Spotlight, contact Donna Hill, 
LBA Vice President, at 770.274.9724 or dhill@e2ebenefits.com.  Let 
your light shine! 
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